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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO: Bruce K. Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 

FROM: William R. Gray, Public Works Director       
 Barbara H. Stiehl, Assistant to the Public Works Director 

DATE: April 19, 2007 

RE: House Move at 1402 St. Mary’s Road 

 
On November 21, 2006, the Urbana City Council authorized the Public Works Director to issue a house 
moving permit to Terraco, Inc. to move a house located at 1402 St. Mary’s Road.   

Terraco, Inc. has informed the City that it will not move the house.  Costs for moving and remodeling 
the house exceeded the amount originally estimated.  The house will be demolished after salvaging as 
much of the structure as possible. 
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